
F E D E R A L  R E S E R V E  B O A R D

WASHINGTON
ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO

THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD X-9201

May 7, 1935

Dear Sir:

In order that the Federal Reserve Board may have an 

effective check on its records with regal’d to all directors 

of the Federal reserve banks and their branches, particularly 

during the early period of the Federal Reserve System, it 

will be appreciated if, at your convenience, you will prepare 

and forward to the Board a list of the individuals who have 

served as directors of your bank, with a separate list cover­

ing each of your branches, if any, showing in each case, (l) 

the director's name, (2) whether Glass A, B, or C, (3) the 

group of member banks by which elected in the case of Class 

A and B directors, (4) place of residence, (5) principal 

business affiliation, (6) nature of business of director or 

of firm with which he was affiliated, (7) dates of commence­

ment and termination of service as a director, (8) predecessor,

(9) successor.

Very truly yours,

Chester Morrill 
Secretary.
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